
 
 

WELCOME TO THE EMSB! 

COVID-19 SAFETY MEASURES FOR VISITORS 

 The EMSB strongly encourages VIRTUAL MEETINGS   

 NON-ESSENTIAL VISITS are not permitted at this time 

 Visits are by APPOINTMENTS ONLY 

Before your visit, please self-assess your health condition: 

 
HEALTH DECLARATION: 

 
Do you present any symptom: fever, cough, loss of sense of smell or taste, sore throat, unusual 

headache, muscle pain, significant fatigue, loss of appetite, diarrhea or vomiting?  YES   NO 
 

Did you travel outside of Canada in the last 14 days?            YES   NO  
 

Were you in close contact with someone who has COVID-19 in the last 14 days?     YES   NO 
 
*If you answered yes to any of the questions, we ask that you postpone your visit to another day* 
 

 

If you are visiting the EMSB for a period longer than 15 minutes, you will be requested to sign in at the 

reception. 

During your visit: 

 
PLEASE RESPECT ALL THE SAFETY MEASURES IN PLACE: 

 
Visitors must wear a PROCEDURE MASK at all times (cloth face coverings are not accepted)        
 
A 2m PHYSICAL DISTANCING is strictly enforced at all times     
 
Practice proper HANDWASHING (or use HAND SANITIZER) and RESPIRATORY ETIQUETTE  
 

 

 
OTHER IMPORTANT REMINDERS: 

 
 Please DO NOT ARRIVE EARLIER than 5 minutes before your appointment.  There is no  

waiting area 
 Visitors may NOT BE ACCOMPANIED (exception if the visitor is a minor student) 
 Access to WASHROOM FACILITIES may be restricted 
 Please come prepared with your SUPPLIES (blue pens, water bottle, etc.) 

 

 

 

 

 




